
Tēnā koutou, apologies e Te Whānau a Haunui, 

we have had to change the date and time of our 438 Trust Annual General Meeting (AGM), 
which will now be held online via Zoom at 7:00pm on Wednesday, 30th April. 

The agenda and Zoom link will be shared on 
23 April — seven (7) days prior to the meeting. 

Ngā mihi,  
438 Trustees 


